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Dear Members of the Zoning Board,

Attached is my letter for the zoning board expressing objection to all the dwelling boundary variances
requested for the proposed new house at 2959 Maplewood Drive, Fort Gratiot MI. My home of over
thirty years, is the property most affected by this new proposed dwelling as my property is located south
and west of the proposed new house.

Please let me know if you have any questions regarding the attached letter stating my concerns.

Best Regards,

R. Jeannine Grenfell and family members
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